
 
 
 

Support for Typhoon Relief Efforts in Eastern Taiwan 
 
We express our deepest condolences to the people who lost their lives and to their families, and our 
sincere sympathies to those affected in the typhoon (International name; Ragasa) caused off the 
east coast of Taiwan on September 23, 2025. 
 
Osaka, Japan, September 26, 2025 - Ono Pharmaceutical Co., Ltd. (Headquarters: Osaka, Japan; 
President: Toichi Takino) announced that our subsidiary Ono Pharma Taiwan Co., Ltd. has decided 
to donate 1 million Taiwan Dollars to the disaster rescue account created by Taiwan Ministry of 
Health and Welfare, in an effort to support the relief to those affected by the typhoon and to support 
the recovery and reconstruction of the disaster-stricken areas.  
 

We sincerely hope the safety of all those affected by the disaster and the earliest recovery and 
restoration of the affected areas.  
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